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REGISTRATION OF UNIVERSITY COMMERCIAL PHOTOGRAPHERS 

 

Applications are hereby invited from interested professional photographers who are willing to 

operate within the Campus of the University of Ibadan. 

Registration Form is available for collection at the cost of N1000.00 from the Secretary, 

Directorate of Public Communication, Office of the Vice-Chancellor, University of Ibadan. 

The submission of valid registration form closes by 31 July, 2019. 

Thank you 

 

 
 

Olubunmi O. Faluyi  MCIPM, MAUA 

Registrar 

 


